
 

 
  

 

                             

Friday Bulletin 26th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
Easter Egg Hunt 
Some exciting news to start with: the Easter Bunny will be hopping by school on Wednesday 
afternoon and has promised to leave a little something for the children!  The Hunt for eggs will begin 
at 2pm; let’s hope the children can follow the clues to find the prizes.  Thanks as ever to the Friends 
of the school for their support.  If you’d like to get involved with the Friends, please contact the school 
office or speak with Vanessa directly. 
 
 
Completion of extension to Class 1’s outdoor play area 
As I write today’s bulletin, the rain is hammering down outside and the workmen are completing the 
job of extending the canopy over Class 1’s outdoor play area.  We’re delighted with the results and 
are looking forward to carrying out more work this year to further improve the area.  Outdoor play is a 
very important part of how children learn and we’re fully committed to providing the best opportunities 
we can to nurture this. 
 
 
Thank you 
We’d like to say a big “Thank You” to Vanessa and Pele for their help cleaning the outside of the 
school this week.  There’s been a large build-up of moss over the winter months and it’s a big job to 
get on top of but bit by bit we’re getting there.  Our school is very lucky to be part of such a supportive 
community.  
 
 
After School Clubs 
When we come back after Easter, we will have a new group of exciting after school clubs for you to 
choose from: 
 
Monday – Tennis/Badminton.  John will be here to help you master your racquet skills. 
Tuesday – Ukulele.  Jim returns to teach our budding musicians.  All children are welcome, 
especially those in class 2 who have all learned how to play Ukulele in class.  This is a chance for 
them to take their playing a step further and develop musical skills that may last a lifetime. 
Wednesday – Netball.  Miss Atkinson will be on the court leading you in a great team sport. 
Thursday – Regency Rebels.  Carolyn returns with a magical mix of craft, drama and role play 
exploring the colourful characters and hidden history of the fascinating Regency period. 
Friday – Multisport.  John has a variety of sports and games to entertain and delight!



 

 
  

 

                             

 
 
Breaking up for Easter 
Please remember that school will finish at 2pm on Thursday without afterschool club as we break up 
for the Easter Holidays.  On behalf of all of the staff, it’s been an absolute pleasure to have seen the 
children again this term and we wish you all a safe, happy Easter. 
 
Best regards 

 

 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 
 

 
Diary Dates 
Easter Service     30th March 
Easter Egg Hunt    31st March 
Break up for Easter (2pm)   1st April 
Summer term starts    19th April 
Parents’ evening    28th April 
Sponsored Walk    26th May 

 

After school club   - Week beginning: 29th March 2021 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Obstacle Course                   Thursday – Regency Rebels   
  
Tuesday – Circus    Friday - Dance 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Nature Craft 
 
    
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  

 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………. 


